
1 

Mike DeWine 
Ohio Attorney General 

Transportation Section 
150 E. Gay Street, 22nd Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3167 
alan.klodell@ohioattorneygeneral.gov 
Office 614.466.4656 
Fax 866-771-4221 

November 7, 2011 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attn: Docketing Division 11* Floor 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Oh 43215-3793 

Re: Ptogtess Update for Lorain County, City of North Ridgeville Corridot Ptoject PUCO 
Case #10-1446-RR-FED 

To whom it may concern: 

I am writing you concerning the above-referenced case, at the request of my client; the Ohio Rail 
Development Commission ("ORDC"). The ORDC desires to update the Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio about the progress of PUCO Case #10-1446-RR-FED which has a PUCO 
ordered due date of January 4, 2012. 

At present, preliminary engineering has been submitted and reviewed by the ORDC. However, the 
ORDC has not yet been able to authorize construction due to substantive issues with both the Ohio 
Department of Transportation's fiscal office and the Federal Highway Administration 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need anything further. 

Respectfully submitted. KespecttuMy submittea, 

Alan H. KlodeU 
Associate Assistant Attorney General 
Transportation Section 
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c: Matthew Dietrich, ORDC Executive Director 
Susan Kirkland, Manager of Grade Crossing Safety, ORDC 
George Martin, Planner, PUCO 
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